
 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

 

I am requesting funding for Grand Avenue and George Street Traffic Safety 

Enhancement in the fiscal year 2022 Transportation, Housing, and Urban Development and 

Related Agencies bill. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the Village of Franklin Park, located at 

intersection of Grand Avenue and George Street, Franklin Park, IL 60131. 

 

The funding would be used for the installment of a traffic signal at the intersection of 

Grand Avenue and George Street in the Village of Franklin Park. The traffic signal will improve 

the safety of the intersection, which is located along one of the village’s busiest commercial 

corridors and provide economic and mobility benefits to the area. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this 

project. 

 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Mike Quigley  
 


